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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 2:04 PM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'
Cc: Patten, David R.; Project Email Hold
Subject: RE: 9-0020 1633 Harrison Street Drum Removal ~COR-311956~

Hi Nathan, 
That should work; earlier than I like on a Monday, but a typical field work schedule!  I’ll see your field crew there. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Lee, Nathan [mailto:nlee@craworld.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2011 9:23 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Patten, David R.; Project Email Hold 
Subject: 9-0020 1633 Harrison Street Drum Removal ~COR-311956~ 
 
Mark, 
 
We are currently planning on removing the buried drum that was found at former Chevron Station 9-0020, 1633 Harrison 
Street at 8 am on Monday January 31, 2011.  
 
Please let me know if you are available. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Nathan Lee, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)     
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, CA 94608 
   
Phone: 510.420.3333 
Fax: 510.420.9170 
Cell: 510.385.2499 
Email: nlee@CRAworld.com 
  
 


